

## Mason Consolidated Schools

2400 Mason Eagles Drive Erie, MI 48133 PHONE: 734.848.9348 FAX: 734.848.2516 www.eriemason.k12.mi.us

March 13, 2020

Dear Mason Eagle Families

In this time of uncertainty and chaos Mason Consolidated Food Service and Administration want to assure our families that we will still be providing breakfast and lunch for our students, if they request it. This program is **FREE OF CHARGE FOR ALL CHILDREN 18 years old and under**, whether they are Mason Consolidated Students or not.

If you are interested in your child(ren) receiving breakfast and lunch each day, 7 days a week, please contact the building secretary on Monday, March 16, 2020 and let her know how many children you would like meals provided for, if you want to pick the meals up at a centralized location or if you want them delivered to your home, and if you know of any time during the next three weeks when you would NOT need the meals provided; otherwise they will be provided seven (7) days a week for the duration of the mandated school closure.

We are still working out the full details on how many days meals would be delivered, but they will be provided. We may deliver every day, three days per week, etc. Please know that regardless of how many days the meals are delivered, there would still be enough food to provide seven (7) breakfasts and seven (7) lunches for the children that meals are requested for in a seven (7) day period.

If you have students in multiple buildings, please only contact one building and one secretary giving her all your children's names.

Elementary School – Lesa Russeau (734) 848-9401

Middle School – Phyllis Kettinger (734) 848-9361

High School – Lynn Ferguson (734) 848-9350

If you have further questions or concerns about this please contact me or the Food Service Director, Kadie, (734) 848-9307.

Sincerely,

Dana Blair

Director of Business Services

(734) 848-9302

blair@eriemason.k12.mi.us